
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Happy Friday everyone! 
Unsurprisingly, it’s been another busy week, 
this week. Year 6 have been carrying out lots of 
assessments. Both to find out how they are do-
ing and to get a feel for how SATs week might 
feel like in May. We are very proud of how they 
have applied themselves and how they have 
dealt with assessments calmly and maturely. 
This week we also had our first reading event. 
Our “Reading Sleepover” was a huge success! 
Lots of families came to share in our love for   
reading, while also being able to browse books 
to buy in our annual bookfair, which finishes to-
night. Miss McKail did a great job organising it 
and we were delighted with how many families 
turned up to join in the fun! The week ended 
with lovely donations from our local Asda store 
for our Winter Fair (see Facebook pictures). 
Have a great weekend everyone! 
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Ebor Gardens Photo Gallery— Biscuit Bear & LKS2  

Certificate winners 

 

Remember to keep an eye on our social media pages! 

This Week’s Attendance….. 

The Biscuit bears goes to 2LB and 4CH (again!) who have the best attendance this week.  

Whole school attendance is  96.3% this week. 

N — 91%  Rec 1— 98% Rec 2— 95%  1HN– 98% 1AD— 96% 2FA— 96% 2LB— 99% 3NB— 91% 

3JH— 97% 4HW—93%  4CH—100% 5LA— 97% 5NP— 96% 6NI— 98% 6GA—98%  



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have places available in our Nursery.  Give us a 

call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the places for 

September 2021. 
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 Autumn Term Events 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary: 
 

Wednesday 8th December—Christmas Fair (3-4pm) 

Friday 10th December—Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 13th December—EYFS Christmas Production (2pm) 

Tuesday 14th December—KS1 Christmas Production (2pm) 

Wednesday 15th December—LKS2 Carols (9am) UKS2 Carols (2pm) 

Thursday 16th December—Christmas Parties in school 

Friday 17th December—School closes at 1:30pm for Christmas 

 Weather News 

As we are in Autumn and heading towards Winter, please be sure to send 

your child to school with a coat. As well as playtimes, we take lots of                 

opportunities to take part in outdoor learning so your child will need to be 

able to wrap up warm to be outside. 



 

 

This week’s Certificate Winners in KS1 & UKS2………….. 
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             Teacher Training opportunities 

 

Would you like to become a teacher? Get into Teaching with us. Training places are available for 

September 2022. 

 

To find out more, have a conversation with us or ask in school for more details. 

 

Visit the website at: jtioe.org.uk/get-into-teaching/ 

Speak to our team on: 01226 720758 

Email us on: traintoteach@jtioe.org.uk 
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